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Llopd's Register of Shipping.
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3,

2nd February 1923.

Dear €irs,

With reference tc your letter of the 26th
ultime forwarding plans of widely-spaced pillars aad
Irom Shipbuilding Co's

girder arrangement for the Tyme
3.8.50.226 I have to comfirm the fcllowing telegram
BoRt O you this sfternoon,vizi-

*TYNE IROY 226 PLEASE RETURN APPROVED PLANS".

The plams in question were returmed to you omn the 26th
ultimo and croesed your letter in the post, and the
verified copies requested have mot yet come to hamde
I am, Lear S8irs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Secretary.
WEWCAETLE-QON-TYNE. W
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